
PTO Meeting Minutes                                                                              Attendance:   8 Parents 
November  17, 2014                                                                                                          5 Teachers 
Beginning - 5:30pm                                                                                                            
Ending - 7:05pm 
 

OPEN MIC: 
Parents were concerned with recessed being fit into the schedule. 
 
Teachers are having problems with breakfast in the classrooms they feel that is it is delaying teaching 
because if the buses are late, it pushes their teaching back sometimes to 9:30 AM or 9:45 AM. The 
parents that were at the meeting were 100% in agreement to take the breakfast out of the classrooms if 
these were issues with it being in the classroom! 
 
PTO UPCOMING ITEMS OF INTEREST: 
Mike Failing will be going to have a meeting with Dr. Vargas at his monthly meeting. Teachers request 
the following to be discussed: 
1) Timers for fluency testing needed. 
2) Text books for six grade needed.(Low level, high interest readers, sets of 5, Special ED students). 
3) Copier for upstairs 
 
Our candy fundraiser sold $7000 worth of candy $3500 goes back to the company for their portion. It 
was less than we earned last year but what a great effort from all students and you parents, thank you 
so much! 
 
We have a sample of the flyer for the Pie/Cheesecake Fundraiser that will be going out this week. We 
will be earning $5-$7 per pie/cheesecake. 
 
School 42 Gift Shop will open starting December 1st and running until December 14th and we will have 
one evening where we will stay open until 7pm so that parents can come in and shop as well and that is 
on December 4th. 
 
PTO will be selling candy bars for the rest of the school year for one dollar each and that will mean that 
we will make $.40 a bar. 
 
PTO is also selling coffee out of the Parent Liaison/PTO office to staff and teachers for $1/cup.  
 
PTO Will also be offering a lunch of the month for all teachers and staff, more information to follow. 
 
PTO is also looking in to the coupon books Save Around to see if it might be something that you parents 
might be interested in purchasing. We have some sample books for you to look at and see  if it's 
something you'd be interested in. The books are $20 each. 
 
PTO will also be having a Fall Carnation Sale on November 25, 2014, the carnations will be fall colors to 
help you bring in the new Fall/Holiday season the carnations will be $1.25 per stem. 
 
Next PTO meeting is Wednesday, December 17 
 



 


